
   
  
   

   

 

No. Subject ECTS Year of 
studies 

Semester Semester 

1. Pathology 3 1 summer 2 

2. Psychology  4 1 summer 2 

3. Sign language 1 1 summer 2 

4. Health promotion 1 1 summer 2 

5. Health promotion - classes with 
practice 

1 1 summer 2 

6. Organisation of nurse's work 1 1 summer 2 

7. Physical examination 3 1 summer 2 

8. Internal medicine diseases and 
internal medicine nursing 

3 1 summer 2 

9. Internal medicine diseases and 
internal medicine nursing – 
classes with practice 

3 1 summer 2 

10. Basics of rehabilitation 2 1 summer 2 

11. Basics of medical rescue 2 1 summer 2 

12. Nursing basics – part. 2 3 1 summer 2 

13. Nursing basics – classes with 
practice 

3 1 summer 2 

14. Language - Polish 1 1 summer 2 

15. Pharmacology  3 2 summer 3 

16. Public health 4 2 summer 3 

17. Language – Polish 1 2 summer 3 

18. Dietetics 1 2 summer 3 

19. Internal medicine diseases and 
internal medicine nursing – 
classes with practice 

1 2 summer 3 

20. Surgery and surgical nursing 3 2 summer 3 

21. Surgery and surgical nursing – 
classes with practice 

4 2 summer 3 

22. Research in Nursing 1 2 summer 3 

23. Pediatrics and Pediatric Nursing 3 2 summer 4 

24. Pediatrics and Pediatric Nursing 
– classes with practice 

6 2 summer 4 

25. Language – Polish 1 2 summer 4 

26. Palliative care 3 2 summer 4 

27. Palliative care – classes with 
practice 

2 2 summer 4 

28. Obstetrics, gynecology and 
gynecological nursing 

3 2 summer 4 



   
  
   

   

29. Obstetrics, gynecology and 
gynecological nursing - classes 
with practice 

3 2 summer 4 

30. Information systems in 
healthcare 

1 2 summer 4 

31. Anaesthesiology and Nursing in 
life-threatening conditions  

2 3 summer 5 

32. Anaesthesiology and Nursing in 
life-threatening conditions – 
classes with practice 

3 3 summer 5 

33. Basic health 3 3 summer 5 

34. Basic health – classes with 
practice 

4 3 summer 5 

35. Neurology and neurological 
nursing 

3 3 summer 5 

36. Neurology and neurological 
nursing – classes with practice 

3 3 summer 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


